
  

 

 
CHIRK LIBRARY VISITS 
Each Monday one of our classes will be paying Chirk Library a visit.  If your child has a current 
Library card please send this with your child on the day that their class visit is booked.  As your 
child’s class’ turn comes around the date will be posted on the Weekly Newsletter for your 
attention.  
Next Monday (7th October) it will be Cedar class’ turn to visit the library.  
 
 
THANK YOU 
We would like to extend a big thank you to Mr Frank Hemmings, our Chair of Governors, who 
along with a group of enthusiastic volunteers from Coleg Cambria spent a morning at Chapel 
Lane clearing away old planters and tidying up the outside areas.  Thank you all for your help!! 
 
 
CHAPEL LANE SCHOOL DINNER PRIZE DRAW 
In order to promote the school dinner menu Mrs Jones, the school cook on the Chapel Lane 
site, will be holding a Lucky Draw next Wednesday when a “Lucky Star” will be stuck to the 
bottom of one of the dining chairs in the canteen.  Your child will need to have a school dinner 
on the day to be included in the draw for a chance to win a prize – good luck Chapel Lane 
pupils!! 
 
 
PLEA 
We thank you for your cooperation in not smoking in locations immediately outside our school 
entrances.  
It has also been brought to our attention by parents that many cars are par ked with engines 
running whilst pupils are being picked up/ dropped off. Please can parents who are waiting in 
their cars please turn off their engines to further reduce pollution levels – directly outside of 
school. I am sure this is something that we can all work on together to reduce emissions. 
 
 
HEADLICE 
Please may we urge parents to regularly check their child’s hair for any signs of headlice (eggs 
or live lice) and treat as appropriate.  Everybody’s co-operation in this matter will help us move 
forward in trying to eradicate the issue of headlice at Ysgol Y Waun – thank you.  
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 
As reported last week the Criw Cymraeg team have excitedly been trialling Welsh apps 

and have chosen some for pupils to use in class.    

 

Why don’t you load the following Welsh Apps - “Tric a Chlic”, “Llyfrau Bach Magi Ann” 

and “Rhifau” to try out at home with your child!  
 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES! 
 

PARENTS AFTERNOON/ EVENING (details re booking time slots to follow closer to the time) 

Wednesday 23rd October – 1 p.m.  to 4  p.m. Nursery class  

Wednesday 23rd October – 3.30 p.m. to 7 p.m.  Reception through to Year 6 

Thursday 24th October – 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. Nursery class 

Thursday 24th October – 3.30 p.m. to 5 p.m.  Reception through to Year 6 

 

Friday 25th October – School closes for half term and re-opens Monday 4th November  

 

Wednesday 6th November – Reception through to Year 6 Flu Vaccinations 

 

Thursday 28th November – Friends of Ysgol Y Waun Christmas Fair 

 

Thursday 5th December – Friends of Ysgol Y Waun Film Night 

 

CHRISTMAS CONCERTS 

Monday 16th December – 9.30 a.m. Nursery Christmas Concert 

Tuesday 17th December – 1 p.m. Foundation Phase ( Reception, Years 1 & 2 ) Christmas Concert  

Wednesday 18th December - 1 p.m. Foundation Phase ( Reception, Years 1 & 2 ) Christmas Concert 

Wednesday 18th December – 6.30 p.m.  K S 2 (Lloyds Lane pupils) Christmas Concert  

Thursday 19th December – 1 p.m. K S 2 (Lloyds Lane pupils) Christmas Concert  

Thursday 19th December – 6 p.m. Foundation Phase ( Reception, Years 1 & 2 ) Christmas Concert 

 

Friday 20th December – school closes for Christmas Holidays and re-opens on Tuesday 7th 

January 2020 
 
 


